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14th October 2021  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Meals 
 
Hampshire County Council have decided to no longer reproduce paper copies of 
dinner menu’s in a bid to be as sustainable as possible. The menus for next term will 
be available to view on the Hampshire website at 
 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/hc3s/primaryschools/menu 
 
The cost remains at £2.50 per day. This should be handed to the form tutor or escort 
daily, weekly or termly as before.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the menu, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Alison Southwell 
Reception 
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